
Immigration Appeals Board

Utlendingsnemnda, Postboks 8165 dep., 0034 Oslo

Norway 

Dear Sir;

I am writing to exress my grave concern on 18-year old student Taibeh Abbasi who is at imminent 
risk of being deported to Afghanistan, a country she has never been to. Despite the rise in the 
number of civilian casualties in Afghanistan, Norway has declared Kabul safe for returns. Should 
Taibeh Abbasi be deported to war-torn Afghanistan, she would be at serious risk of human rights 
violations.

I call on you immediately to halt the deportation of Taibeh Abbasi and her family to Afghanistan.

I call you to temporarily halt all returns to Afghanistan until they can take place in safety and dignity.

Yours respectfully,


